
I am submitting testimony in strong support of HB2329. As a gay Filipino Oregonian, I recognize, and deeply appreciate, the 
contributions of Black and POC Oregonians that has made this state and our communities better. I also recognize how of the 
diverse Native people of this land make it possible for us to be here. The current state song does not celebrate our collective history 
and HCR11 falls short. HB2329 is an opportunity for all Oregonians to come together in a time of disquiet and build something 
together.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this testimony.
Justin Pabalate


